
From: Paul L. Coxworthy 
Sent: September 21, 2016 3:44 PM
To:  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

Subject: RE: Hydro's 2013 General Rate Application - Prudence Review - Compliance Application - 
Comments on Grant Thornton's Report

Dear Ms. Blundon, 
  
This will confirm that the Island Industrial Customer Group have no comments to make on the Grant Thornton 
Report. 
  
Regards, 
  
Paul Coxworthy 
  

 

Paul L. Coxworthy
Partner 
stewartmckelvey.com/StJohns  
D: 709.570.8830 
pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com

  




